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 Latest in a series of posts on the coronavirus  

Gadfly: 

Southsider is excited to share this open call to incorporate more 
community voices into their “Reflections on Civic Life and the 
Pandemic” Series. There is a lot happening in the world right now, and 
all of it is shaped by the pandemic. How should we as a community make 
sense of it all? 

See a model from the series here, “Robin Lee on the Impact of 
COVID-19 on South Bethlehem. 
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The Southsider Editorial Team 

Gadfly invites you to browse the fine Southsider site, especially see 
the Women of Bethlehem Steel series. 
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